
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The following are some of the events that we 

expect to happen in the next month or so.  

First, we thank God for enabling us to continue 

being in touch with the members during the 

lockdown. Our children Sam and Joy have been a 

great help to us in the use of this modern 

technology. We have been able to minister to the 

church members via Facebook and zoom.  

The youth and the children have been interacting 

also via zoom under the guidance of their 

teachers and parents.  

The mens fellowship and ladies fellowship have 

also been interacting and supporting each other 

through the same.  

The first week of next month in our church 

calendar is the Woman’s Guild week. On the 1st 

of June 2020 is the beginning of the Guild week 

and the Director of the Women’s Ministry Rev 

Elizabeth Kimani will officially launch the week 

for our ladies via zoom from Nairobi at 7.30pm. 

This will be followed by other activities the whole 

week which will be on zoom. On Sunday the 7th 

of June 2020, the former Nairobi regional Guild 

organiser will give the sermon via zoom from 

Dubai where the lockdown caught up with her 

while visiting her daughter.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Most of the activities which we had planned 

for summer are still on hold as we wait for the 

government advice on the way forward as 

regards to the lockdown.  

Sadly, the Kenyan community in the UK has so 

far lost 8 persons due to the Covid-19 virus. 

Though none of them are from our church, 

they are all related to some and well known 

within the community. Meetings to support 

the bereaved families have been going on 

through zoom. However, it has been a painful 

experience for those back home in Kenya who 

never had a chance to attend their relatives’ 

burials leave alone being with them during 

the last moments.  

 

Prayer Points 

• Thank God for the technology that has 

enabled us to keep connected. 

• Pray for the women ministry and that the 

forthcoming events will be successful. 

• For the families who have lost their loved 

ones through the Corvid 19 virus. That God 

will ease the pain most are going through. 

• For many families who are not sure of their 

fate regarding their jobs after the lockdown. 
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